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COUNSELORS AT LAW

REPLY TO: CAPITAL OFFICE
Fax number: (603) 223-2910
MNe1son@su110Way.COm

October 21, 2010

VIA ELECTRONIC AND HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DT 10-211 — North American Numbering Plan Administrator Petition for a Relief
Plan for the 603 Numbering Plan Area

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing are an original and seven copies of the Verizon Wireless’ Petition to
Intervene in the above-noted matter. A compact disk containing a PDF copy of this cover
letter and the Petition is also included.

Copies will be forwarded electronically to all parties on the attached service list.

Sincerely yours,

Margaret”fl. Nelson

MHN/dl

Enclosures

cc: Lolita Forbes, Esq.
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